Lenzi, Chelsea & 7

From: Roman Lutchyn <lutchyn@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 11:52 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: For official record

Dear Board of Supervisor,

| oppose the construction of ATT cellular tower structure at Kings Church (Case Number: 13CUP-00000-00014) because
this structure is too close to the residential houses and schools in the area. | was not informed about this construction
although I live within 400 meters from the proposed structure. | have serious concerns regarding the impacts

of electromagnetic radiation on the community (health, property value as well as impacts on the environment). | do not
think ATT adequately addressed these concerns. | ask that you approve this appeal and move the ATT tower to a more
appropriate location.

I request that this e-mail is included as a part of the official record.

Sincerely,
Roman Lutchyn, PhD
Resident of HOA Sungate Ranch



